
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                          September 26th, 2021 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Eric Schneider 

Phone: 816-539-2634  

Email:  

e.schneider.a@gmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   8:00 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:30 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

   TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


 

             September 26th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:    Richard LaFollette 

 Lectors:      Jay Pflugradt 

           Jordan Roth 

Counters:    Richard & Mary Ann 

           LaFollette  

                                 

             October 3rd, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:    Wayne Weipert 

 Lectors:      Scott Antle 

           Jan Pottier 

Counter:      Paul & Jan Pottier  

                                                             

                 October 10th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:    Richard LaFollette 

Lectors:       Jim Ingle 

           Jarod Roth 

Counters:    Richard & Mary Ann  

           LaFollette 

           

Weekend Collection 

September 19th, 2021 

 

Envelopes:  $           1,210.00    

Plate:   $              127.00     

Total Parish:  $           1,337.00  

Siding&Window Fund $                50.00     

  *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022 

September-to-Date:   $          4,919.00 

September  Budge           $          6,456.00 

Year-to-Date:                $        19,040.64       

Year Budget                     $        77,467.00     

Siding Fund-to-Date         $        13,000.00 

Salvage from Siding   $          1,065.00 

 

  Thank You  for your continued support  

 

 2ND COLLECTION SEPTEMBER 26TH 

     

 

 

Sunday September 26th 

8:00a.m.  Jeaneen Cover+  

           By The Roth Family 

            

           

Sunday October 3rd 

8:00a.m. Jack West+ 

  By The West Girls 

  Eileen Grier+ 

  By Patricia Hagedorn  
 

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

               OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

 

Gracie Mink   October 9th 

Alexandrea Kempf  October 13th 

Rebecca Mink                    October 14th 

 

CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES TO EVERYONE 

 

 

                 BISHOP JOHNSTON VISIT 

 October 31st, Bishop Johnston will be visiting us 

in celebration of  The Year of St. Joseph. Everyone 

is invited to a brunch following Mass in parish hall. 

Please plan to attend and bring a breakfast item of 

your choice (casserole, fruit, or Muffins.) The 

Knights of Columbus will be serving biscuits and 

gravy as well. This will allow the bishop to have an 

opportunity to visit with everyone.  

Thank you! Hope to see you there. 



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Mary Fisher, Ron Kretzer, Kathy Barton, the elderly, and , 

the chronically ill and their caregivers.  

 

                      For our home bound parishioners 

        Carolyn O’Brien, Josephine Jackson, Delores White 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating 

sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if 

you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 
 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if the 

victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities,   

report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to 

the Diocesan  

Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at  816.812.2500 or                               

crayon@omdbusmankcsj.org  if the abuse involves a priest, 

deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-

St. Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing re-

sources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact Victim 

Advocate at 816 392-0011 or victimadvocate@diocesekcsj.org for more 

information. 

   ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN 

THIS FRATERNAL ORGANIATION WILL GIVE 

YOU THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO 

YOUR COMMUNITY AND TO GROW IN 

YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE EACH MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM 

THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTERESTED YOU CAN GET INFOR-

MATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW KNIGHTS IN THE 

CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOU BECOME A 

MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

       Donut Sunday -  October 3rd-The Pottiers  

       Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

    Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

     Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

    Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

       Altar Society Meeting October 3rd 

   

   VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO HOST COFFEE & DONUTS 

   THERE IS A SIGN UP SHEET ON THE BACK BULLETIN  BOARD  

  St. Therese Little Flower Feast Day Celebration 

St. Therese Little Flower Parish is celebrating their 

Feast Day on September 26,2021. Little Flower alumni 

are welcome to 9am Mass. After Mass, join in the out-

door cookout, music, games and fellowship with the 

community. RSVP Diana Burdett at tv9gal@gmail.com 

or call 816 560-466.  

           PARTNERING FOR FUTURE PRIESTS 

The partnering for Future Priests Day of Giving  

will be September 30 through October 1st. This 

day is an   opportunity to support Conception 

Seminary College’s  mission of educating future 

priests for the people of God!  Join them for a 24 

hour online fundraising  challenge to impact the 

formation of tomorrow’s priests. Check out:         

 www.conception.edu/pfp/outreach  

       GIVE FROM THE HEART FUNDRAISER 

OUR ANNUAL FUNDRAISER IS SO POPULAR WITH 

ALL THE PARISHIONERS-IT IS EASY FOR EVERY-

ONE!  WE WILL BE USING THE SAME FORMAT AS 

WE HAVE DONE IN THE PAST. STARTING OCT. 3RD 

AND EVERY WEEKEND IN OCTOBER THRU THE 

31ST, OUR 2ND COLLECTION WILL BE FOR OUR 

PARISH. YOU MAY CONTRIUTE IN ONE SUM OR 

SCATTER DONATIONS OVER THE FIVE WEEK TIME 

SPAN.  MONIES WILL BE DEPOSITED IN SAVINGS 

AND USED FOR OPERATING EXPENSES AS NEEDED 

SEPTEMBER 26TH WE WILL HAVE A SECOND COLLECTION 

FOR THE CHURCH IN LATIN AMERICA. THE COLLECTION 
SUPPORTS PASTORAL PROGRAMS AWARDED BY THE SUB-
COMMITTEE ON THE CHURCH IN LATIN AMERICA. PROJECTS 

INCLUDE THE WORK OF EVANGELIZATIONS, FORMAATION 

OF LAITY, RELIGIOUS AND SEMINARIANS, AS WELL AS 

YOUTH MINISTRY AND CATECHESIS. 

           CATHEDRAL HILL DAY! 

       SATURDAY, OCTOBER 2ND 

         AT CATHEDRAL CAMPUS 

        5PM TO 10PM 

 

 FRIED CHICKEN DINNER   

 MUSIC BY GOLD CAN COLLECTIVE 

 GAMES & FUN FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY  

 THIS WILL BE A CASH ONLY EVENT 



Dear Friends in Christ, 
  
The Gospel today witnesses to what is most important in our lives—the moral choices that 
we make that have eternal consequences. In Catholic morality, the power of the human will 
along with the human intellect is respected by God. That is, we are not judged on a summa-
tion of choices that we make in life—mostly good versus mostly bad, or pretty darn good. 
Rather, when we make moral choices, we are saying something about what we believe to be 
true. There is a certain finality to our choices as well and when we choose material or false 
goods above what God requires, we are essentially choosing to worship a thing, a person or 
an action/inaction over God Himself. That is what a mortal sin is—the fixing of one’s will on 
something/someone/some action that is supposed to be subordinated to God causing the 
individual to turn away from God, who is our supernatural end. When this happens, our will, 
in a certain way, is fixed. When Jesus is talking about Gehenna and cutting off limbs rather 
than sinning, He makes this point—that what should ultimately drive our conscience is not 
what others think, what we feel in the moment, or what looks good, but rather the Law of 
God. If our eternal destiny as baptized Christians is Beatitude or an eternal contemplation 
with God, if that is our supernatural end, then each moral choice that we make should be 
influenced by this fundamental truth.  

Make plans to walk in St. Joseph on Sunday,  

October 3rd. Every step you take will be to 

acknowledge that human life is important at 

all stages and ages.  

Walk the distance you prefer. 

1:50pm Leave from parking lot at Frederick 

Blvd. Baptist 

2:15pm Pass MWSU Spring Sports Center 

2:40p, Walk past East Hills Library 

Arrive at Bishop Le Blond Stadium 

As you walk together through St. Joseph 

you will raise awareness and make a state-

ment that all human life is a gift of special 

worth.  

If you are unable to walk any of these dis-

tances, you are invited to attend the Life 

Chain Rally at Bishop Le Blond High School. 

Your presence and support is important 


